
Animal products containing ivermectin 
SHOULD NOT be used in people. These

products can cause serious health effects,
including death.

 
Ivermectin has not been shown to be a safe or

effective way to prevent or treat COVID-19.
 

If you are worried about COVID-19, please talk
to your doctor.

 
For more info from the U.S. Food and Drug

Administration, use your phone to scan below.
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